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Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs J Thomas 
 

  
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Children going to Arthog 

 

 

Information about residential visit to Arthog Outdoor Education Centre 

Monday 3rd February – Friday 7th February 2025 
 

 

Thank you so much for paying your deposits of £50. Now that we have final numbers we are 

able to finalise the cost of the trip and I can confirm that the final cost is £390. This is 

reduced to £290 for parents who have children in receipt of free school meals.  
 

We are holding an information meeting for all pupils and parents to attend where we can tell 

you further details of the visit. This is also a good opportunity for you to ask any questions 

you may have regarding the trip. The information meeting is: 

 

Tuesday 5th November at 5pm in the big hall (please enter via the door by the Year 6 

classrooms). 

 

Please be aware that all the payment information is on Parent Pay and this is how the visit 

should be paid for. We cannot accept cash or cheques.  If you are in receipt of free school 

meals, the full amount of £390 will show on Parentpay. However, you are not required to make 

the final payment of £100. Please remember that the final balance must be paid by Monday 

2nd December 2024. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Kirkpatrick 

Assistant Headteacher 


